
A big thank you to all my customers and friends for helping Shaw Pens to enter it’s 19th year. 

So we have a number of things going on.   

Our Special Order Pens will not be available until late 2nd quarter 2025   Thank you for your understanding. 

We now have 45% off  all in stock pens as long as supplies last.  Once they are gone it will not be until late 2 quarter 2025 

until we start making pens again. 

There are a number of new pen lines going to be introduced in 2nd and 3th quarter of 2025. 

Hope everyone have  a happy holiday and a happy new year. 

Alan Shaw 

 

Finally  

Shaw Pens will donate $ 10.00 or 10% of the sale which ever is more to the victims of the flood in Asheville North Carolina.  
With your help we can help out the citizens of Asheville, North Carolina.   I am in touch with  Origami Ink to see what help 
they can use.  The fountain pen community  is a small community and is very close.  Any help they need Shaw Pens will try 
and help out.   These are the three charities that Shaw Pens will be supporting out.  Feel free to copy the links and donate 
yourself. 

ArtsAVL – Formerly Asheville Area Arts Council 
Link: https://artsavl.org/aid 
Focus: Supporting arts professionals and businesses in Buncombe County through Connection, Advocacy, and 
Grants. 

Asheville Chamber of Commerce  
Link: https://web.ashevillechamber.org/atlas/forms/donation/12 
Focus: To support Asheville and Buncombe businesses with a donation to the Community Betterment Founda-
tion. 

Community Foundation of Western North Carolina’s Emergency and Disaster Response Fund 
Link: https://cfwnc.fcsuite.com/erp/donate/create/fund?funit_id=1332 
Focus: WNC Relief Efforts  
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